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August 7,2012 c-s
Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

Councilmember Patrick O'Donnell, Fourth District

Travel to San Diego

On July 13, I traveled to San Diego to attend and participate in the Independent
Cities Association (lCA) 's seminar titled tlDisaster or Devastation: Are We
Ready?" This seminar was an opportunity to discuss disaster-preparedness,
terrorism threats, and other issues with neighboring municipalities.

Recommendation: Receive and file report from Councilmember O'Donnell
on travel to San Diego.


